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I oppose changing the voting process in Oregon from mail in ballots to having to 

appear in person. Voting by Mail has proven to be completely reliable and 

trustworthy, not only here in Oregon, but in other states where it’s practiced. It 

encourages those who are stuck at home or unable to obtain transportation to vote. 

Taking away this right this easy way to vote is going backwards rather than forwards 

in democracy. 


